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Dear GISTers ! 

 

Section of International and Public Affairs (IPA) is pleased to inform 

you that Culture & Industrial Field Trip of Fall semester will be on Oct, 1st (Fri), 

2010 for international students at GIST.  

The visiting place will be “JeollaNamdo province", also known as the land of 

green with sky, earth, and water alive. I strongly recommend the Namdo tour 

because the scenery of the places we will visit is so beautiful and magnificent. In 

order to help you for better understanding, I attached some pictures as below. 

Also we are visiting the KIA Motors Corp. in Gwangju city.  

If you want to join, please apply your application through the IPA homepage. 

And if there is further question, please email us (gh80@gist.ac.kr or 

lovely611@gist.ac.kr). 

 

Please be noted that the application is only acceptable by 13th Sep till 5pm. 

- Registration period: .9th ~ 13th (Monday) 5pm 

** Travel expenses: 2,000 won (It is for the GIST Developing Fund) 
 

 

▣ The Itinerary will be as below. 

Itinerary Arrival Departure

GIST (Gwangju → Suncheon)  - 08:40 

Suncheon Bay Natural Ecological Park 10:00 11:40 

Lunch (50’) 11:40 12:30 

(Suncheon → Hwasun) 12:30 13:40 

Hwasun Unju Temple 13:40 14:40 

(Hwasun → Gwangju) 14:40 15:20 

KIA Motors Corp. 15:30 16:30 

GIST 17:00 

※ The schedule will be subjected to change. 



 

Suncheon Bay 

 

Unju Temple in Hwasun 

 

 

  * * Included:  

1. Round trip Bus fare 

2. Lunch 

3. Admission fare, Cruise fare 

4. Refreshments  

 

Section of International and Public Affairs (IPA) always opens the door to the 

international students. Thank you for your cooperation. 

 

 

 


